
 

 

19th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Manor Adventure Residential Trip 2020 
 
Following our previous successful visits, I propose to take members of Years 5 and 6 on 
an Adventure Activity week to The Manor in Shropshire.  This gives the children the 
opportunity to develop their skills through exploring new experiences and facing up to both 
physical and mental challenges in team building activities.   Brief details are as follows: 
 
DATE:    Monday 20th April – Friday 24th April 2020 inclusive. 
 
ACCOMMODATION:  Multi-bedded rooms in The Manor with en-suite facilities. 
 
ACTIVITIES:   Abseiling   Archery 

    Canoeing   Rifle Shooting 
Assault Course  Orienteering 
Confidence Course  Outdoor Games 
Swimming   Zip Wire 
Underground Maze  High Ropes 
 

TUITION:   Qualified instructors – ratio of 1:10. 
All equipment is provided. 
 

WEDNESDAY: Morning visit to Blists Hill Victorian Town, an open air 
museum and part of the Ironbridge Gorge. Children will 
experience what life was like in Victorian Britain, meeting 
some (almost) real Victorians in their authentic shops and 
cottages, buy curious goods from a bygone era and watch 
tradespeople in action in their atmospheric workshops and 
factories. The cost of the coach and entry is included in the 
price below. The children will have a packed lunch during 
their visit. 

 
COST: The total cost for this trip will be £497.00. This year we are 

including the children’s pocket money on the invoice for the 
trip, to make it easier for our busy parents. We suggest a 
pocket money allowance of £20. Please see payment 
details overleaf. 

 
     
 

 (Continued overleaf) 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Payment: 
 
Three Payments: 
First payment:  £172 due 4th November 2019  
Second payment:  £172 due 6th January 2020 
Third payment:  £173 due 7th February 2020 (including £20 pocket  
    money). 
 
One Payment: 
Alternatively, one payment of £517 due 4th November.  
  
If you wish your child to take part please click here to complete the on-line permission form 
and choose payment options no later than Thursday 3rd October. 
 
There will be a meeting on Wednesday 18th March at 4.00 p.m. in the Year 5 classroom, 
where travel times, accommodation and pocket money, etc. will be explained and you will 
have the opportunity to put forward any questions you may have.  This meeting is for 
parents only, as I will hold a separate meeting for children in school time. Children, 
including siblings, will be cared for by another teacher when their parents are in the 
meeting. 
 
I do hope your child will be able to take part in this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Rick Hyde 
Headmaster 
 
 
 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1M90tP5sLi9-wwDh5cymcQ-Vd_B_yfHcyN49DQ-MYFtA/edit

